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07/08/12
Assessment Information – Extension Test
Dear Parents / Guardians,

In the last few weeks the class has been busy learning about orders of operation, fractions and algebra. Students have work tirelessly to develop knowledge in these areas.
We have completed an assessment task and now have attached a copy for you to keep of your child’s assessment. Please sign and return the reply slip below so we can acknowledge you have received this information. 

The average mark for this assessment is 22 out of 31.
In the next few weeks your child will be learning about area and position. 
It would be advisable for the students to spend some time at home revising their test paper.  
Please feel free to contact the school if you have any concerns. 

Kind Regards

Miss Cara Perizzolo and Mr Paul Galea
 Reply Slip – Term 3 Extension Test
I have seen __________________________ (student’s name) assessment. 
---------------------------------------------

Signature
Phone:    (02) 4261 4222


Fax:        (02) 4262 2043


202 Kanahooka Rd, Dapto    2530











 








Dear Parents





Your child ……………………………………….. has been chosen to participate in the design and painting of an Aboriginal mural at school on Tuesday 23rd September, 2003.  As some acrylic paints may be used, it is important to provide clothing that will protect school uniform.





Yours faithfully








D J Twist				Mrs C Hick


Principal				Librarian to NSW 2530








